Gentet, Matthias

From: Peter Brown (202) _

Sent: 16 December 2015 18:44
To: Planning
Subject: Your ref 2015/6503/T

To whom it may concern
| am writing to express my objection to the proposed works at the following address:

Top Playground at the Rear of Southbank International Schools
16 Netherhall Gardens
London NW3 5TH

My concerns are:

i) the tree is in back garden of Netherhall House (of which i am the warden);

ii) the tree offers valuable and desired screening for Netherhall House from overlooking neighbouring
windows;

i) the tree reduces noise levels eminating from the said back garden

Regards,

Peter Brown
Netherhall House
Nutley Terrace

London NW3 5SA

www.nh.netherhall.org.uk




